
First announcement
Subject: Announcement of CIMPA Research School (11-22, July 2022) and 17th

International Workshop on Real and Complex Singularities (24–29, July, 2022) at
ICMC-USP-São Carlos, SP, Brazil
Sent: January, 27th 2022.

Dear all.
We hope this message finds you well.

It is a pleasure to invite you to attend the two meetings scheduled to be held at

ICMC/USP-São Carlos, São Paulo, Brazil, in July/2022. See details in the links

below.

CIMPA RESEARCH SCHOOL - Singularities and Applications

11--22 July, 2022.

Further information

https://cimpa.icmc.usp.br

Registrations

http://worksing.icmc.usp.br/user_sing/

and

17th International Workshop on Real and Complex Singularities

24–29 July, 2022.

Information and Registrations

http://worksing.icmc.usp.br

Both meetings are initially planned to take place in São Carlos city, São Paulo-Brazil,

possibly with some online activities. However, if the variants of covid continue
to spread, we are prepared to hold both meetings in the online version.

In case you want to participate in them either in person or virtually, please, make
your registration as soon as possible in the link provided above. It would help us
make the logistics plans.

Best wishes and regards.
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